
April 28, 2020 

On April 27th, Village President Daniel Tannhauser signed Supplement #2 to his Executive 
Orders dated March 23rd & April 8th.  A complete copy of  Supplement #2, can be viewed on 
our website www.villageofnorridge.com, under the COVID-19 update tab.  However, we 
would like to highlight the following: 

Due to the Governor’s Stay-at-Home Order that is now in effect through May 30th, the Village 
has postponed Coffee and Conversation with the President, the Car Show and Spring Clean 
Up week.  The May 24th Memorial Day Observance Ceremony will be closed to the public, 
however, President Tannhauser will lay a wreath at the Memorial to honor all who have made 
the ultimate sacrifice.   

The Norridge Village Hall lobby continues to be closed to the public through May 30th, 
however, we are available by phone and email to serve your needs Monday through Friday 
from 9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M.  

Vehicle stickers and pet licenses renewals will be processed by mail only until the Village 
Hall lobby reopens to the public.  You can mail in your preprinted application with payment 
using the green envelope provided, or drop your preprinted application with payment at the 
Village Hall in the slot marked WATER BILL PAYMENTS & VEHICLE STICKER 
APPLICATIONS DEPOSITED HERE.”  Your sticker and/or pet license will be mailed back 
to you. 

Street maintenance enforcement will be suspended through May 30th.  Public Works, in an 
effort to keep our streets clean of debris, will continue to sweep open areas. 

The Pace Bus service continues to be suspended through May 30th. 

Garbage, recycling and yard waste pick up will continue as normal.  However, please 
remember that all trash must be put in a tied plastic bag and placed in your garbage cart.   

Beginning May 1st, face coverings are required to be worn by all individual when in public 
places and when not able to maintain adequate social distancing.  Face coverings will also be 
required in public indoor spaces. Cloth masks, scarves or bandanas can be used as face 
coverings. 

We continue to receive updates from the Centers for Disease Control, the Illinois Department 
of Public Health and the Illinois Emergency Management Agency, as well as the Office of the 
Governor.   Any updates will be posted on our website, Facebook page and Community 
Bulletin Board (Comcast Channel 6) in addition to using this mass communication system.    

Have a nice evening and please stay safe and healthy. 


